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At the April 2020 Board of Directors meeting, the strategic planning committee suggested 
to the board that a work group be assembled to prepare for meeting the challenges of 
maintaining a perpetual organization long after VVA suspends business. Also proposed 
was the preparation of an official report (white paper) to be presented to the members 
and delegates at the 2021 national convention. Our members need to know the direction 
of AVVA after the closing of VVA.  Our members also have the right to have their voices 
heard in the decision-making process.  With the proper preparation and presentation to our 
delegates and members, we can answer their questions, calm their fears of being possibly 
obsolete and guide them into the future as a standalone organization.

To speed the process the committee will make a formal motion to set up a workshop ad hoc 
committee within the strategic planning committee.


